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NO Reply

From: Kathie Rollins <krollins@kvillepsych.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2019 11:53 PM
To: NO Reply
Subject: NCPB proposed rule changes
Attachments: KSR LPA letter Nov2019.pdf

Hello, 
Please see attached letter, the text of which is below: 
 
 
November 3, 2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing regarding the NC Psychology Board proposed rule changes addressing supervision (21 NCAC 54 .2008). My 
understanding is that the related rule change would allow Licensed Psychological Associates (LPAs) more parity with 
other master’s level clinicians in the state (e.g, LCSWs, LPCs, LMFTs). 
 
As a doctoral psychologist licensed in NC since 2003, I value the work and expertise of LPAs, who provide needed 
therapy and psychological testing services. Without changes to the rules governing LPA practice, however, LPAs are 
excluded from a number of insurance panels (e.g., UnitedHealthcare, Aetna, TriCare, Medicare). They also are excluded 
from participation in certain volunteer opportunities, such as disaster relief with the Red Cross due to not being 
considered as independently licensed. These limitations are providing an unnecessary shortage of resources for those 
seeking mental health services in NC.  
 
I encourage support for the NCPB proposed rule changes that will grant qualified level 3 LPAs independent licensure. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine S. Rollins, Psy.D. 
Licensed Psychologist 
Phone (336) 992-2171 
Fax (888) 972-8394 

 
 
Reminder to recipient: Email is not a secure form of communication and confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. 

HIPAA PRIVACY NOTIFICATION: This message and accompanying documents are covered by the Electronic 
Communication Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, and contain information for the specified individual(s) only. THIS 
INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, 
dissemination, copying, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone and destroy the original 
message. 
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